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Enbridge Gas Inc. 
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August 26, 2022 
 
VIA RESS AND EMAIL 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 

 
Re:   Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2022-0110 
2021 Utility Earnings and Disposition of Deferral & Variance Account Balances 
Interrogatory Responses - Extension Request                           

 
In accordance with the OEB’s Procedural Order No. 1 dated, July 18, 2022, Enbridge Gas 
received interrogatories from OEB Staff and intervenors on August 9, 2022. The 
submission deadline for Enbridge Gas’s responses to those interrogatories is  
August 30, 2022. 
 
While completing responses Enbridge Gas has determined the need to file corrections to 
certain sections of the pre-filed evidence. The updated evidence will be referenced in 
several interrogatory responses. 
 
Enbridge Gas intends to file the majority of interrogatory responses by August 30, 2022 in 
accordance with Procedural Order No. 1. Enbridge Gas respectfully requests an 
extension from August 30, 2022, to September 2, 2022 to file its remaining interrogatory 
responses and evidence corrections. 
 
If appropriate and necessary, Enbridge Gas can respond to any questions on the updated 
evidence at the commencement of the settlement conference on September 8, 2022.   
 
In the event that you have any questions on the above or would like to discuss in more 
detail, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard Wathy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc.:  D. Stevens (Aird & Berlis) 
    EB-2022-0110 Intervenors 
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